Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Visit Florida
VISIT FLORIDA, the state's official tourism marketing corporation, is looking for a qualified vendor who can design, construct, and install a renovated Welcome Center facility within the confines of the Florida State Capitol allotted space.

Deadline for submission is July 5, 2013. Please submit your proposal to rfp@visitflorida.org. For more information, visit http://visitflorida.org/work-with-us/rfpitn-notices/.
